very serious, even fatal. Thank the Lord no one was hurt. Now I
am without a rifle. I do not feel I should have to spend hundreds
of dollars to replace my rifle when the problem of my .270 is
clearly Remington's. I feel restitution should be made to me
under these circumstances. I do not want to lose faith in
Remington, but I feel compensation is only fair.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I hope
to hear from you soon. '

Very truly yours,

Efypﬁﬁg'dfzﬁj' ZEZEZZLEl,

Frank Otis Boone
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Frank Otis Boone
P. O. Box 278
Conway, N.C. 27820

(919) 585-0036 (HCME)
(919) 585-1232 (WCRK)
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